
Lewis Allen Productions

November 5, 1979

Mrs. Mary Sue Walsh 
% Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Dear Mary Sue,

Thanks very much for your letter and all the information.
I appreciate it very much. I was glad I was able to spend those 
days out there and am pleased that Laura enjoyed them too.

As you probably know, I did have a long meeting with Jerry 
before I left and we went over a number of things then which he 
no doubt has told you about. I'm pleased that you are hiring 
a week-end cook for Laura as I'm sure she needs that.

I sent the Video Tapes of Laura off to the Amon Carter 
Museum people and presumably they have them in hand now. I 
have also gotten in touch with Gretel Ehrlich and asked her to 
please send her material on down too.

Let me know what goes on and again many thanks.

MostA sincerely

Lewis Allen
LA/mo
P.S.

My assistant Shirley Hoffman is going to be in Santa Fe 
briefly, and she may get in touch with you.
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